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Changes in the opening hours of university cash desks in April
and May
  
Dear Student!

 

We would like to inform you that the opening hours of the cash desks will change as follows.

On Tuesday, April 22, the Ifjúság út cash desk will be closed.

On Saturday, May 17, the University cash desks will be closed.

On Wednesday, May 21, the Szántó cash desk will be closed.

 

On other working days, the cash desks will be available during their usual opening hours.

 

UP Central Registrar’s Office 
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